Deline Renewable Resource Council

P.O Box 156
Deline, NT XOEQGO
Ph: (867) 589-4224 Fax: (867} 589-4230

drrc_manager@gov.deline.ca

Dear Mr. Jason Skearok,

Please except our apologies for missing the February 14, 2020 submission deadline. As well as the February 17,
deadline.

The day After our Elders Council meeting of Wednesday February 12, 2020, being the only person responsible for the
office of the Deline Renewable Resources Council | had fallen ill with a bronchial and stomach infection and was not able
to return to work until yesterday morning for a couple of hours to expedite a submission for the Deline Renewable
Resources Council to meet the deadline of February 17, 2020.

Unfortunately, | was not able to accomplish a written submission within the time frame allocated due to unknown virus
and was told to go home by our Director.

The ?ehdzo Got')ne (Renewable Resources Council} feels that the Déljne Got'jne Government’s submission Submitted by
Walter Bezha to the Nunavut Wiidlife Management Board Bluenose East Hearing on February 17, 2020 is in support of
the Déljne Got'jne Government’s submission and send my apologies for missing the submission deadline.




